
Sent: Wednesday, 26 April 2006 16:18 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/627/RW -Disaster Recovery Outages 6th and 7th May 

Dear Colleague, 

This message is to inform you all that the Gemini Disaster Recovery testing planned for 6th and 
7th May has had to be put on hold due to operational constraints. The extended outages agreed 
for these dates will therefore no longer be required. 

At present we are not in a position to be able to provide you with information on new dates for 
these tests, but they will be communicated as soon as possible through the usual process. 

Apologies for any inconvenience due to the above, 

Regards, 

 

Richard Griffiths 

IS Officer 

xoserve 

external 0121 713 5630 

internal phone 7224 35630 

richard.w.griffiths@uk.ngrid.com 


